
 

 

 

 

          November 14, 2024 

To: 

All Principals 

 

Dear Sir,  

RESCHEDULING OF THE RE-OPENING DATE FOR THE COLLEGES OF 

EDUCATION FOR LEVELS 100, 200, AND 300 FOR THE 2024/2025 ACADEMIC 

YEAR 

 

I write to inform you that the re-opening date for the Colleges of Education for Levels 100, 

200, and 300 has been rescheduled from November 18, 2024 to January 13, 2025 for some 

unforeseen circumstances. A revised Academic Calendar will be sent to you soon.  

All Principals are entreated to convey this information to their students and staff as early as 

possible. 

Thank you. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

…………………………… 

Prof. Samuel A. Atintono 

PRINCOF President 

 


